Teaching in a One-to-One Computing Classroom 

One computer for every child in the classroom provides opportunities that most students and teachers have never experienced. However, these opportunities could also present challenges to teachers as they reflect upon and develop different ways of teaching which maximize the potential of one-to-one computing.  Spend fifteen minutes discussing ways in which current teaching practices could be adapted for a one-to-one environment.  

How could you move from a teacher-directed class to a students working independently or in small groups?  What types of learning activities could best benefit from a one-to-one scenario?  
	


How can you ensure that all students’ learning needs are being met?
	


How can you ensure that students are staying on task?
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